
 

Please note: Although we plan to present these meetings virtually in the future, this meeting 

will be in-person only. Due to the length of time between meetings, we will be handing out 

twenty $20 door prizes and paying out the annual assesement at a rate of $60 for anyone who 

attends this meeting, as well as an additional $60 for anyone who attends the November 

meeting. The November meeting is scheduled for Tuesday November 15, 2022 and we will be 

holding elections for all OH&S and Union Executive positions that night. Watch for nomination 

forms coming soon. 

 

If you’re unable to attend a meeting for a valid reason (such as working the night shift) please 

fill out an exemption form and return to a Shop Steward. Exemption forms are also available 

electronically on our website (ufcw649.ca) and can be emailed to president@ufcw649.info 

Please email with questions. You can also text or call Brant: 306-292-8083 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL THERE! 

 




